
Important Update: Student Handbook 

Dear Students, 

We would like to inform you that the Student Handbook has been updated with new information 

and policies relevant to your academic journey. Please take a moment to review the updates at 

your earliest convenience. 

The updated handbook can be accessed through the student portal or by following this link: 

Student Handbook. 

We encourage you to familiarize yourself with the changes as they may affect your rights and 

responsibilities as a student. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the updates, please do not hesitate to reach out 

to the Student Affairs Office. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School/University Name] 

http://example.com/student-handbook

